From: Megan Cunningham 
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2019 10:51 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: RE: Aspen-Aetna Healthy Communities Fellowship Update

Hi Steve,

As a requirement of the Aspen-Aetna Healthy Communities Fellowship, I attended a training in Washington, DC from January 14-16, 2019. The travel and accommodations were paid for by the Aspen Institute at no cost to the City – see below. 

My apologies again for sending this confirmation late.
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